
Photo depicts a battery storage configuration similar to PSE’s 
future Glacier battery storage project at the Glacier substation.

Glacier battery storage project UPDATE



P
ug

et
 S

ou
nd

 E
ne

rg
y 

| P
.O

. B
ox

 9
70

34
 | 

B
el

le
vu

e,
 W

A
 9

80
09

-9
73

4

6145 08/15
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Construction set to begin as early as 
September on Glacier battery storage project

Work to install a state-of-the-art battery storage system adjacent to 
Puget Sound Energy’s Glacier substation will begin as early as this 
September. We will do our best to reduce impacts to the community 
and appreciate your patience as we work to complete the project. 

Who: Crews from PSE, Potelco, RES Americas, 1Energy, 
and their subcontractors

What: Tree removal on PSE’s substation property, installing new 
fencing, updating substation equipment, installing four 
battery containers and associated equipment required to 
connect the battery system to the electric grid. Crews will 
use trucks and large equipment to complete the work; 
flaggers will direct traffic when working in the roadway; 
however, we anticipate limited construction on State 
Route 542. 

When: Sept. 1, 2015 until June 1, 2016 (est.) 
Mondays through Saturdays, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Where: Glacier Substation on Vaughn Ave.

For information about the project visit pse.com/glacierbattery, or 
contact the project team at the phone or email address below.

majorprojects@pse.com  |  1-888-404-8773
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